
  

 

 
 

 

Tea Tea and Tissues 

 

2020 Kindergarten parents are invited to 

celebrate with their fellow Kinder parents  

the wonderful milestone of sending their 

child off to ‘big school’. 

After drop off on Friday 31.1.2020 come 

over to the school hall and meet other 

parents and say hello to familiar faces. 

 

Morning tea provided 

Time 9.00am – 9.45am 

  
Welcome 2020 Kindergarten parents to Melrose Park Public School! 

 
Here are a few items of information which will help you and your child on the first day. 
 
School starts at 9.00am. Please be here by 8.50am, visit the toilet and collect their name badge. 
Please help them put the badge on, give your child a hug and a kiss, and then settle your child into the 
class line. If possible, stand behind the student lines, near the roses, away from the school assembly. 
  

Students will be escorted to their classroom by their teacher. From there you are invited to the school 
hall to meet me, meet other parents and share morning tea. 
 

Wednesday is Sports Day.  We ask that your child wear sports uniform on Wednesdays. This is a 
change of procedures for 2020.  
 

For the first day only, dismissal time will be 2.30pm.  In the afternoon, stand near the playground 
equipment and your child will come to you carrying their bag and a big smile for you. 
 

If you have any information for the office such as medical information, visit the office and provide the 
most current information. If you would like to speak to me privately, please organise an interview 
time. 
 

More information regarding Week 2 activities will be given to you on Friday afternoon from your class 
teacher. 
 

We are looking forward to a wonderful start to the year, welcoming you into the Melrose Park School 
Community, and getting to know your child as a young learner. 
 
 

Regards, 
Clare Kristensen 
Principal 
 
 


